

Our ref: 2016/034/CVR/Lmm

12 October 2016

Woodland Road Amington Tamworth Staffordshire B77 4FF

Telephone 01827 301800
Fax 01827 301801
Email post@lfata.org.uk
Website www.lfata.org.uk

Dear Student

Aspirational Awards Evening - Thursday 24 November 6.30pm

It is with great pleasure that we welcome you to join us at Landau Forte Academy Amington on **Thursday 24 November at 6.30pm** where you will be presented with your GCSE certificates. Your GCSE certificates are incredibly important and you will use them as evidence of your qualifications in the future. As the certificates belong to the student, parents cannot pick up certificates on their child's behalf and they are not allowed to be posted.

This will be a formal ceremony so the dress code is **smart business wear.** This ceremony is combined with subject awards for best academic progress and best effort. You will be written to separately if you have won an award in these areas.

Please confirm your attendance to this celebratory event either by telephoning 01827 301800 or by emailing us at post@lfata.org.uk and write 'Awards Evening' in the subject box of the email by Friday 4 November 2016.

You need to arrive to the Academy no later than **6.10pm on Thursday 24 November 2016.**

Due to the number of awards and certificates being presented, parents **do not** attend this event. However, parents of those students that have won subject awards, will be invited and informed in writing.

We very much hope that you will be able to attend and look forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely

Oldsson

Mrs C Robson Vice Principal Landau Forte Charitable Trust A company limited by guarantee

Registered in England No. 2387916

Registered Office: Landau Forte College Fox Street Derby DE1 2LF